

Susan S. Paresky Senior Vice President Division of Development & the Jimmy Fund

10 Brookline Place West, 6th Floor Brookline, Massachusetts 02445-7226 617.632.2903 tel, 617.632.2920 fax www.dana-farber.org

June 24, 2016

New Hampshire Chapter Of NATP PO Box 113 Center Tuftonboro, NH 03816-0113

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your \$558 gift to Dana-Farber Cancer Institute and the Jimmy Fund, in memory of Mary E. Marcotte. Your support is valued and will be directed to the Pancreatic Cancer Fund. We will notify the requested party of your kindness.

Your generosity provides valuable funds that will bolster Dana-Farber's lifesaving mission. Over the past year, philanthropy has advanced our efforts in precision medicine, strengthened numerous patient-centered programs, and enabled us to expand laboratory and clinical space. As the Institute continues to lead in world-class cancer care, please know how much it means to have your backing.

On behalf of our patients and their families, thank you.

Sincerely,

Susan S. Paresky

P.S. There are many ways to support Dana-Farber's lifesaving work. Please visit www.jimmyfund.org to learn more.

Please retain this letter for your records. This is your official receipt, as required under the IRS tax code, certifying that you received neither goods nor services, in whole or in part, for your gift to Dana-Farber Cancer Institute and the Jimmy Fund. Donors of \$2,500 or more are listed in Dana-Farber's annual *Honor Roll of Donors*.

